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Dear Association Members,  

With another season behind us, we look forward to our October 11 membership meeting.  

As is customary, a new board will be elected at the meeting.  This year marks the end of the 

term for directors Jim Purdin and myself.  In addition, the term originally belonging to Bob 

Sosnowski, the last year of which has been filled by Joan Buehrle, also expires this year.  

Joan will run for a full term at the upcoming meeting and two new qualified candidates 

have been selected for all open positions as noted elsewhere herein.  

In this newsletter, you will find articles relating to our major initiatives.  For the most part, 

these are updates on continuing items as no new initiatives were added to our agenda this 

year.  Our efforts to stem further advance of Aquatic Invasive Species, to improve our com-

munications capability through the new website, and to sustain our membership continue 

to bear good fruit.  Our efforts to convince the County of the prudence of replacing the Carl-

son Lane dam with a comparable structure capable of moderating lake level declines during 

low water and discharging greater flows during high water, have been less successful.  

Please read these articles with care.  

Two years ago, we decided to place greater focus on social programs to enhance the lake 

experience of our members.  The associated programs, including Dine -Around, annual pic-

nics and the youth fishing outing have been embraced by the membership and hopefully 

will continue on in future years.  

Our Association remains in a stable financial condition.  We are near the beginning of new 

efforts to create a more sustainable funding for the never -ending battle against Invasive 

Species through the solicitation of increased contributions and recognition of those of our 

members who answer the call.  You may increasingly see placards around the lake recog-

nizing those who have generously joined the ranks of òsustaining membersó. 

As we go into the winter, members should remain aware of the high water levels and the 

potential they bring for issues next spring.  The water levels are currently 6 inches above 

where they were at this time last year.  If we have another high snowfall winter, the poten-

tial is for yet higher water levels in the spring.  You may recall that last year there was an 

issue with debris floating in the lake, likely eroding off of our shorelines.  The problem may 

be more acute in the coming spring and members are urged to glean their shoreline of de-

bris that could be a problem in the spring.  

On behalf of the Association, I wish to express our appreciation to Jim Purdin for his long 

and valuable service and his tireless efforts to bring about a rational solution to the Carlson 

Lane dam issue.  I also wish to thank Bruce McMillin for his work these past two years as a 

Director.  Regrettably, Bruce has asked to stand aside the final year of his term to accom-

modate other interests.  As for me, it has been an honor to serve the Association these past 

three years.  Thank you for your support.   

 

Best Regards, 

Tom Wolf, Association President  

 

Letter from the President ñ Tom Wolf 

Fall 2014 

Whatõs Inside 

Annual Meeting  

10/11/2014 

Save the Date  

10/24/2014 

Fall Dine Around  
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Water Quality / Invasive Species ñ Dan Kollodge  

The water quality committee has been very active this past 

summer protecting the lakes from aquatic invasive species 

and insuring that we can continue to control milfoil in the 

future.   This year Round Lake, once again, participated in 

the Clean Boats Clean Waters program sponsored by the 

DNR.   Clean boats ambassadors were stationed at boat 

launches throughout the summer.   They were responsible 

for engaging the boating public to educate them about AIS 

and what they need to do as boaters 

to prevent the spread of milfoil to 

other lakes and rivers.  

 Chemical treatment of the milfoil 

also took place this summer.   Tom 

Connell, once again, did a great job 

treating milfoil.   He spent many 

hours surveying the lake, applying 

chemicals, and then inspecting to 

determine the effectiveness of the 

treatment.   The good news this year 

is that the extensive treatment in 

Leder and School House bays last 

year was very successful, with a dra-

matic reduction in milfoil at these 

locations.   Unfortunately, this suc-

cess was balanced out by the discov-

ery of a large area of milfoil on the 

south shore of Richardson Bay.   This 

area was chemically treated and post 

inspection indicates that the treat-

ment was effective.  

 The third activity that has been ongoing this summer is a 

project to update the Aquatic Plant Management Plan that 

was first published in 2008.   This update is required by the 

DNR as a condition of applying for a AIS treatment grant 

in 2015.   A draft report will be published on the website for 

your review in the next few weeks.   Public review and com-

ment is critical component for creating the right plan for 

Round Lake.   There will be instructions for providing feed-

back to the author should you wish to 

comment.  

 As always, additional donations to 

the AIS fund are appreciated and are 

a great way to support the continued 

protection of the lake.   Unfortunately, 

this is a never ending battle and it is 

only through continued financial sup-

port and volunteer efforts that the 

association will be able to continue to 

protect the lake.  

  

Daniel Kollodge  

Fall Dine Around ñOctober 24, 2014  

Fall Harvest Dinner ð $20 per person (cash bar -wine, beer, cider)  

Gluten Free Choices:  Shepardõs Pie OR Cheese & Herb Ravioli 

Appetizers during social hour, Gelato for dessert  

Where: Farmstead Creamery & Café @ 11077N Fullington Road  

When: Friday, October 24th - Social hour at 5PM, Dinner at 6PM  

Seating limited to 30 attendees - RSVP to John Prosen (the sooner the better!!)  

 Phone: 715-634-7971 OR e-mail: john.prosen@honeywell.com  

 

Directions: Take Highway B turn left on County Road A or State Road 77 turn right on County Road A; 

turn onto Moose Lake Road (you can only turn one way). Go 1 mile and turn left onto Fullington Road. 

The Farmstead is ½ mile on the left.  
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We have drawn together a social committee of Round Lake 

Property Owners who have an interest in getting to know 

others on the lakes and developing a calendar of social activ-

i t ies that  are fun for  al l  of us. We have planned and held 

Round Lake Property Ownersõ Association picnics during 

the summers of 2012, 2013 and 2014.. This year we are ex-

panding our efforts to provide more opportunities for Round 

Lakes property owners to develop connections with their 

neighbors on the lakes. It takes a large group of dedicated 

people to accomplish what we have planned for the coming 

years. I have listed the current committee members and 

invite anyone who would like to join us to contact me (Joan 

Buehrle) at drbuehrle@gmail.com, or 608 -788-6585 (La 

Crosse home phone), 715-634-2513 (cottage), or 608-386-

9994 (cell). 

RLPOA Social Committee Members: Joan Buehrle, 

Chair; Alison Arom, Marsha Besch, Ann Noble, Bruce 

McMillin, Betti Binder, Sharon Berglund, Mary Doig, Sonia 

Cox, Trudy Tyson, Jean and Al Bramucci, John Prosen, Carl 

and Judy Scheider, Jack Gardner, Bob and Diane Sos-

nowski, and Joan and Bob Ackerman.  

. 

 

Social Committee ñ  Joan Buehrle, Social Committee Chair 

Please consider being a host for Dine Around  
Dine Around has been an unqualified success and will continue in the future. If you would like to host a get together, 

please contact Joan Buehrle at drbuehrle@gmail.com or call 608 -788-6585. Hosting is easy and fun! All you have to do is 

choose a restaurant, make arrangements for a group of 20 -35 to attend with separate checks provided. Then let Joan 

know the date, time and place you have chosen and weõll send out the notice. If you have email access, you can have peo-

ple RSVP to you; if not they can respond to Joan at her email address. As host you need to tell the restaurant how many 

guests are expected to attend. Then all you need to do is enjoy yourself with a group of fun loving Round Lake Property 

Owners. This might be the easiest hosting position you have ever had. Please let Joan know if she can put you down as 

host for any month between November 2014 to May 2015.  

Each year at our annual meeting we elect a new slate of directors for the com-

ing board year.  This year we will do so at our October 11 General Membership 

Meeting.  Each year three board positions are available.  Each position is for a 

three year term.  With nine board members, we effectively have a complete 

turnover of the board in three years.  This year a fourth position will be filled 

due to the recent decision of Bruce McMillin to resign after two years of service.  

Thus, this fourth position is open for the remaining year of Bruceõs term. 

The current board has sought and identified candidates to fill these positions.  

Joan Buehrle, who has served this past year, filling in a position open due to a 

resignation, seeks to run for a full term.  Joan has been instrumental in the 

Association Social Committee.  The board enthusiastically endorses her nomi-

nation.  Two new individuals, Mr. Jim Gaul and Mr. Kevin Bushnick, have 

agreed to run for three year terms.  Brief biographies of these individuals will 

be available at the meeting. Finally, Bob Sosnowski has agreed to run to serve 

Individual   Term   

Al Reinemann   2012 - 2015 

Dan Kollodge   2012 - 2015 

Bob Sosnowski  2014 - 2015 

Jack Gardner   2013 - 2016 

Tim Chisser   2013 - 2016 

Marty Hanson   2013 - 2016 

Joan Buehrle   2014 - 2017 

Kevin Bushnick   2014 - 2017 

Jim Gaul   2014 ð 2017 

out the position vacated by the resignation of Bruce McMillin.  Bob is well known within the Association and has served 

as a Director in the past.  With these individuals, the board has a slate of directors for the coming board year as listed 

here. 

The current board recommends the election of this slate of directors.  We will, however, entertain additional nominations 

from the floor of the meeting and will provide the opportunity to vote for the recommended slate, as proposed, and for 

2014/15 Board of Directors Election ñTom Wolf  
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RLPOA Financial Summary ñMartin Hanson 

 

Contributions to RLPOA ñTax Deductible  

With the end of the year in sight, it is not too early to 

start thinking about how to manage the taxes you pay 

next year.   As most of you know, donations to nonprofits 

reduce your taxable income by the amount of the dona-

tion.   Round Lake Association is a nonprofit, so the money 

you pay for your membership and any other monies you 

contribute are tax deductible.   Next time you pay your 

membership and/or if you are considering options for do-

nations or will / estate planning, please consider making a 

donation to Round Lake Association.   We are very fortu-

nate to live on such a beautiful lake and the monies we 

donate can help ensure that generations to follow can en-

joy it too.  

2014 RLPOA Financial Summary   

Income    

Income - Memberships  $9,505.00 

Income - Milfoil Fund  $8,131.00 

Income - Sponsorships $ 

Income - Grants  $   665.00 

Income - Fireworks  $  145.00 

Income - Miscellaneous  $     

Income - Picnic  $    80.00 

Income Auctions  $          - 

Income - Water Level Defense  $              - 

Income - Donations  $             - 

Total Income  $18,526.00 

    

Operating Expenses    

Auto & Truck Expense  $             - 

Accounting & Legal  $    400.93 

Advertising  $          - 

Bank Charges  $      16.47 

Clean Water Labor  $    420.00 

Crib Expense  $           - 

Dues & Subscriptions  $   483.00 

Equipment Rental/Maintenance  $          - 

Fish Stocking Expense  $         - 

Gift Certificates  $          - 

Insurance - Business $    956.00 

Licenses & Permits  $      32.00 

Marina Dredging  $            - 

Meals & Meeting Food  $             - 

Milfoil Expense  $      68.25 

Newsletters  $     436.77 

Office Supplies  $           - 

Postage $    135.45 

Total Sub Contract Labor  $            - 

Supplies  $         - 

Sponsorships $ 2,000.00 

Telephone $          - 

Town Hall Expense  $        - 

Picnic Expense  $        - 

Water Level Defense Expense  $      - 

Total Operating Expenses  $  4,948.87 

Net Operating Income (loss)  $13,577.13 

Other Income    

Total Interest Income  $         5.96 

Total other income  $         0.80 

    

Other Expense    

Total other expense  $              - 

Net Income (Loss)  $ 13,577.93 

    

    

Cash Balances    

General Fund  $ 44,128.44 

Milfoil Fund  $12,648.18 

Defense Fund    

Current Assets  $ 56,776.62 



PAGE 5 ROUND THE LAKE OCT 2014 

Water Level Management ñJim Purdin  

This yearõs open water season has seen conditions which 

have allowed us to continue to learn about the state of the 

system that was implemented with the 1941 PSC Order to 

control the water level on Round and Little Round Lakes.  

The system was designed to hold water in the lakes via a 

dam with stop logs at Carlson Road. The stop logs were to 

be in place at 1345.33 ô NAVD 88, the specified òmaximumó 

water level. If the water level exceeded the maximum, the 

stop logs were to be removed until the water level dropped 

back below the maximum, at which time, they would be 

replaced. The system was engineered to evacuate water in 

high water situations, with the stop logs removed from the 

dam, at a rate of about 1 inch per day.  

The stop logs have been out of the dam since May 2013, but 

the water level has been above the 1941 order specified 

maximum since that time. It has been our belief that bea-

ver dams in Osprey Creek downstream of Osprey Lake 

have prevented water from flowing at the rate intended by 

the 1941 Order. However, the beaver dams reportedly 

failed in June resulting in about a one -foot drop in the wa-

ter level of Osprey Lake in a 24 -hour period. However, the 

outflow at the dam increased only very slightly, with the 

rate of decline in the water level on our lakes changing 

from about 1/8 inch per day to about 1/4 inch per day.  

It has become evident that the beaver dams were not the 

only issue preventing the water level from declining to a 

safe level. It is now apparent that obstructions in the man -

made channel that connects the dam to Osprey Lake are a 

significant impediment to the outflow intended by the 1941 

Order.  

When the water level reached its high for the year of 

1346.62õ NAVD 88 (more than 15 inches above the 1941 

Order specified maximum) on June 21 st, several property 

owners reported erosion and damage to their shoreline. 

Floating debris and bogs also became a threat to safe boat-

ing.  

We remain concerned that lack of maintenance of the sys-

tem over the years has left us with conditions that put the 

health of our lake and the shoreline of our membersõ prop-

erties at risk of damage.  

The plan that has been proposed by Sawyer County and 

currently in the DNRõs review and decision process calls for 

the abandonment of the Carlson Road dam and removal of 

responsibility for any government agency to monitor and 

manage conditions affecting the water level on our Lakes.  

Our proposals to the county and DNR of alternatives that 

provide for prudent monitoring and management of the sys-

tem while effectively addressing the countyõs concerns 

about financial liability have not received any serious con-

sideration.  

While we will continue to work to prevent the countyõs plan 

from being implemented, we urge you to contact the DNR 

directly to express your concern and to reinforce our posi-

tion that the countyõs petition be denied. Your comments 

should be directed to:  

 Dave Kafura ð Forestry Specialist  

 715-635-4080 

 email:  david.kafura@wisconsin.gov  
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The Team  of Jay Morgan, Marty Hanson, and Bill Koeh-

ler, led by Frank Tyson were able to get the buoys out on 

September 20th. They really struggled as several of the 

buoys have been damaged and are full of water. The green 

marker buoy leading into Hinton Bay has disappeared. 

Several years ago someone took a claw hammer to it and 

severely damaged it. The violent wind storm of mid Sep-

tember probably sunk it.  

I had planned on purchasing the new approved buoys in 

time for summer. Unfortunately, our approval didnõt come 

until the first of July. Since it takes 12 weeks for delivery, I 

decided to wait until February to order. I believe it would 

be best if I ordered two more: one to replace the missing 

one and one to replace the damaged red one. Please change 

the request for funding from $1000 to $1800.  

Jack Gardner, Safety Director  

Last year the Lake Association asked for volunteers to be 

Road/Shoreline Captains. The purpose was to communi-

cate with non -members as to what is happening within our 

Association, with the long term possibility of them joining 

our Association. This year with new events being added to 

our activities, we would like to distribute a flyer for each 

event. This would be to inform and hopefully entice fellow 

òLakersó to join us in those activities. Without non-

member e-mail addresses this would seem to be one of the 

few possibilities open to us to reach non -members.  

If you are willing to be a volunteer òCommunicatoró and 

distribute flyers please contact Bruce McMillin at  

milliesnor(at)centurytel.net or 715 -462-4566. I hope to 

hear from you.  

Water Safety ñ Jack Gardner  
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HELP WANTED! 

Membership ñBruce McMillin  

Lake Snowmobile Trails ñ Bruce McMillin  
Have you wondered what the process is for marking the 

snowmobile trails on Little Round and Round Lake?  

In the fall, we have a snowmobile club sponsored painting 

day. We use wooden laths and environmentally safe latex 

paint and 3 inch reflector tape.  The bottom 1/3 of a 40 inch 

stake is painted dark brown. The remainder of the stake is 

painted florescent orange. Each year the group paints ap-

proximately 500 -1000 new stakes for all the lakes in Sno -

Trails Snowmobile Club area. Round Lake has 4.2 miles of 

marked trail which takes approximately 180 stakes.  

The trail captains check the ice for 6 inches or more which 

is considered safe recreational ice. The volunteers are con-

tacted and a coordinated effort is put forth to mark the 

lakes simultaneously. The marking crew consists of a mini-

mum of 3 volunteers, 2 snowmobiles, a tag -a-long, stakes, 

chain saws, oil and gas. Safety equipment consists of a life 

cushion, rope and first aid kit.  

We make a path with the snowmobile which we use for a 

guide line when installing the stakes. Next a volunteer on 

a snowmobile will drop a stake after they count to 10.  A 

crew volunteer makes a 4 inch cut in the ice and then along 

side of the first cut, a second cut is made to draw water to 

freeze the stake in an upright position. A third crew mem-

ber will put the stake in the cut. This procedure is repeated 

until the trail is complete.  

Taking the stakes off of the lakes is an easier task. With 

the brown paint on the bottom end that is in the ice, the 

rising March sun hits this portion and starts the melting 

process. 

When the stakes are leaning at a 45 degree angle, it is time 

to retrieve them. Two volunteers on a two up snowmobile 

with a tag -a-long behind can easily remove the leaning 

stakes. The second volunteer, while riding side saddle, can 

pull the standing stakes and toss them in the tag -a-long 

while on the move. Broken and down stakes require a stop 

and sometimes have to be chopped out of the frozen ice.  

The used stakes are then bundled in 10 packs and stored 

until the club has their annual stake painting day the next 

fall.  This year the retrieval rate was very good.  

Marking the lake not only makes for a safe snowmobile 

route but also can be safely used by fisherman, snow shoe-

ing, cross country skiers and taking your dog for a walk on 

safe ice thus extending Round Lakes recreational calendar.  



For 3 days leading into the 2014 Father's Day weekend, 

over 50 kids  (boys & girls ages 6 -17) and their families par-

ticipated in a Youth Muskie Hunt on Round Lake in Hay-

ward Wisconsin. The kids caught over 300 fish including 

Northern Pike, Small -mouth & Large -mouth Bass, Walleye, 

and of course, the Muskie. Eric Reinemann of Round Lake, 

took the 1st Place "Grand Champion" award home with an 

astonishing 500+ inches of fish caught in just 2.5 days.  

Muskies Inc., the Youth Conservation Alliance, and the 

Round Lake Property Owners Association were the primary 

sponsors of this event which was headed up by Kevin Bush-

nick, Vice President of Youth Activities for Muskies Inc. 

Kevin is also the Founder & Chairman of the Youth Con-

servation Alliance, a charity purpose -built to teach youth 

environmental sciences through fishing programs.  

In the years ahead, Muskies Inc. (www.muskiesinc.org) and 

the Youth Conservation Alliance (www.theyca.org) will 

place a major emphasis on teaching children about the en-

vironment through the sport of Muskie fishing. This is be-

ing done not only to ensure the future of the Muskie fish-

ery, but also to provide youth with a tremendous opportuni-

ty for environmental education outside of the classroom.   

On the education front, several school teachers were pre-

sent to ensure the best programs possible in the area of 

Environmental Sciences. We were also joined by Sawyer 

County fisheries biologist Max Wolter who has been work-

ing with the YCA over the past 2 years on our youth orient-

ed micro-biology research projects.  The Youth Conservation 

Alliance has started using high -power biology micro -scopes 

as they begin to deploy sophisticated tools to examine the 

environment while "keeping it simple" through the sport of 

fishing. This is way -cool stuff on the educational front and 

represents a "practical application" which keep the kids 

highly interested in what we're trying to teach them.  

At this event, kids were challenged not only with catching 

one of the most elusive predators in the Hayward Lakes 

area the Muskie, but also with  ecosystem study, water 

quality testing and the importance of understanding lake 

maps. A major highlight of the event was when Al Reine-

mann of Round Lake's Timber Trail Lodge demonstrated to 

all the kids  how to build a fish habitat. The kids participat-

ed in the actual building of a fish crib, learned about the 

materials used to build it, and the purpose these habitats 

serve in our lakes.  

Hayward area guides were on -hand helping to teach the 

kids how to catch the fish!   Our "Guide -Master" for the 

event was Round Lake's Chuck DiVito, a professional lure 

craftsman and Master Muskie fisherman. Other notable 

guides included fishing legends Larry Ramsell (Author & 

Muskie Historian) John Myhre (Professional Guide & Radio 

Show Host), and Daryl Neibauer, one of Hayward's most 

sought after fishing guides.   

Key sponsors this year were  the Original Famous Dave's 

Restaurant, DJ's Dock and the Robin's Nest. Lures Of The 

North and Wildwoods Furniture located in downtown Hay-

ward also supported this event with significant donations. 

As a bonus, the kids were joined by Famous Dave himself 

during our BBQ lunch. Dave has been a huge supporter of 

these kids programs and was instrumental in helping to 

connect the Youth Conservation Alliance to the the Hay-

ward area children including those from the LCO Ojibway 

Reservation and the LCO Boys & Girls Club.  

For documentary and educational purposes, the entire 

event was filmed by  4-time Emmy winning NBC field cam-

era-man Bill Nuyttens. We also had a plane in the air pi-

loted by Andy Middlemiss, who flew in from Colorado to 

help facilitate aerial footage as we filmed the kids from the 

bright blue skies over Round Lake  on Friday  the 13th.  

Closing ceremonies were held  Saturday  evening at Timber 

Trail Lodge where ALL the kids were recognized for their 

extraordinary effort and achievements both catching & re-

leasing all the fish that were caught.  

Youth Muskie Hunt ñKevin Bushnick 

Famous Dave Anderson and hungry kids  

Eric Makayle Alfe  and Olivia Swenson  
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Membership Report  
Potential Membership:  .................... 635 

Paid Members 2015  .........................    37 

Paid Members as of 9/15/2014  ....... 307 

Paid Members 2013 :  ....................... 384 

Record year of 2007: ........................ 405 
 

NOTE : 

The numeral after your name on the address 

label is the year thru which you are currently 

paid ñ i.e. '14 means paid thru 2014, and you 

have not yet paid for 2015.   If there is no nu-

meral behind your name it means you have 

NEVER paid since we have been keeping rec-

ords.  Please consider supporting the RLPOA.   

 

WHY JOIN?   We need your support to protect 

your lakes for future generations:  

1. Water Quality ñclean and safe for all.  

2. Invasive Species eradication.  

3. Water level concerns.  

4. Fishing quality.  

5. Property values.  

RLPOA Board of Directors  

Tom Wolf  ··································· President  

Jim Purdin  ·························· Vice President  

 ··················· Chair, Water Level Committee  

Dan Kollodge  ······························ Secretary  

 ····························· Co-Chair Water Quality  

Martin Hanson  ··························· Treasurer  

 ·············································· Webmaster  

Jack Gardner  ················ Chair Water Safety  

Alan Reinemann  ········ Chair Fish Committee  

Joan Buehrle  ·········· Chair Social Committee  

Bruce McMillin  ··············· Chair Membership  

Tim Chisser  ··········· Co-Chair Water Quality  
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We have numerous opportunities to be involved 

in the work of the Association to protect and en-

hance our lake.  Please let any board member 

know if you can help.  You are the primary re-

source we have to maintain our lake quality.  

Round Lake Property Owners Association Inc. Membership Application  

I am interested in helping one of the following committees: 

___ Government Awareness ___ Water Quality ___ Social Committee 

___ Water Safety ___ Membership 

___ Fish ___ Newsletter 

Membership Dues:  $35  (Due by Feb. 1 every year) 

  

Enclosed are my dues of $35 

for calendar year 2014  

Enclosed are my dues of $35  

      for calendar year 2015  

Enclosed is my additional con-

tribution of $35 for the  

Invasive Species fund.  

Total Enclosed:  $   

Make checks payable to RLPOA  

Please mail to:  

Round Lake Property Owners  

    Association  

P.O. Box 1070 

Hayward WI  54843  

Name 

Address 

 

Phone 

Email (required for newsletter) 



Round Lake Property Owners Association  

P.O. Box 1070  

Hayward, WI 54843-4048 

Round Lake Property Owners Association  

Membership Meeting Oct 11, 2014, 8:30 AM  

At Town of Round Lake Hall  
10625N Cty Rd A.  

Please support your lake  

association and the quality of your lake.  

 


